
 

From the Pastor                                       August 23, 2020 
 

                             In 1986 we officially began FCA.  
Tomorrow the doors will open, and 
classes will begin for our 34th year.  
We are looking forward to a great 
year!  Please pray for the entire staff 
and for every student that is enrolled.  

We also ask for prayers for our nursery school ministry.  
Thanks to the staff for all the hard work in preparing for 
the 2020-21 school year. 
         The theme for our church and all its related minis-
tries is going to be “I BELIEVE GOD,” based on Acts 
27:25...Wherefore, sirs, be of good cheer:  for I believe God, 
that it shall be even as it was told me.  May we move on-
ward and upward trusting in the God of Heaven, believing 
His Word will lead to receiving His blessings.  Amen! 
 

 
 

 LADIES, please sign up for the prayer 
breakfast that is scheduled for Saturday, 
September 19th.  The signup sheet is in 

the lobby.  Susan Vermaas is the                         
special speaker.   

 

 
 

We are looking forward to having TIM and SUSAN VERMAAS 
with us 0n September 19-20.  In addition to the ladies                  

breakfast on Saturday, Mrs. Vermaas will be               
giving her testimony on Sunday night.                                

On Saturday evening Bro. Tim will speak to the 
men.  We will have a combined Sunday School 

class in the auditorium on Sunday morning.   
 

 

 

 



 

Please be in SPECIAL PRAYER for all the youth 
who are, or will very soon be, back in school.  

May God give direction to every family.  May God  
protect and provide for our children. 

 

 

 
BE AN INFORMED VOTER!  Your VOTE is so   

crucial in the upcoming election.  We each have 
the privilege and responsibility to cast our 

VOTE.  May we VOTE based on Biblical values. 
 

 
 

YOUR HELP IS NEEDED…It is the “season for ants.”  Please 
be careful about eating candy or leaving 

wrappers around the building.  Thank you! 
 

 
 

PLEASE make the following change to your     
church directory: 

Jim & Jenny Wallace 
6119 Vanderhorst Drive 

Concord, NC  28025 

Stewardship Report 
 
 

Tithes & Offerings…….$   7,640.50 
Faith Promise .................     2,619.50 
Missions ..........................     2,025.00 
Friends of Faith .............          55.00 
Building Fund ................          20.00 
Miscellaneous .................          15.50 
                                                                                                                                  
 
 
 

TOTAL ........................... $12,375.50 

Serving In The Nursery: 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 
 

Sunday Morning: 
Terri Marlowe  

 
Sunday Evening: 

Cindy Cahoon 

 
Wednesday Evening: 

Jennifer Gibson 
Ronda West 


